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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

CENTER FOR DEAF AND
HARD OF HEARING YOUTH

[Filed July 22, 2021, 3:46 p.m.]

The Washington Center for Deaf and Hard of Hearing Youth board of 
trustees will be having a virtual special board meeting that will be 
open to the public on July 27, 2021, from 9:30 - 11:30 [a.m.].
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